Dear Parents,

We are continuing our Outdoor Education program this year.  It is a unique experience that provides challenges that build self-confidence, trust, and group interaction.  St. Patrick’s Outdoor Education is scheduled for May 10th and 11th, at the Eastern Nebraska 4-H Camp, just outside of Gretna.  We will leave St. Patrick’s at 7:40 A.M. on Thursday, May 10th, and return to school by 3:00 P.M. on Friday May 11th.
Students will spend the night in cabins that accommodate ten people.  Approximately seven to nine students will bunk with at least one adult in each cabin.

In order to make Outdoor Education a positive experience for all the students, proper behavior, respect, and cooperation is necessary.  Not complying with these expectations prior to May 10th could result in not participating fully in Outdoor Education.  Proper behavior is also expected at the camp. (See attached Outdoor Education Student Agreement form.)
Each child is asked to bring a labeled sack lunch and two sports drinks, juices, or waters on the Thursday of departure.   A white T-shirt is also needed for a craft project (either a prewashed new shirt or a clean, used shirt will suffice.)  Please send the labeled shirt to school before Monday, April 30th.  Mrs. Kretz will be receiving all T-shirts.
The activity fee collected from you at the beginning of the year will cover the fieldtrip cost.   We ask that you take a look at the attached “Supplies Needed” list to see if you are willing to donate any of those items.  
All forms are due to Mrs. Odorisio by Monday, April 30th.

We are excited about this opportunity, and your support will help make this a successful and memorable experience for your child.  Please contact us if you have any further questions.






Sincerely,

Mr. Ridder, Ms. Dobel, Mrs. Odorisio, Mrs. Kretz, and Mrs. Mann
